
  

  

 

 
 

PRIVACY EXPERTS NEEDED – OHT PRIVACY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
August 2022 - The Middlesex London Ontario Health Team is looking to create a Privacy Advisory 
Committee to assess and review privacy issues related to our upcoming projects and PHIPA (Personal 
Health Information Protection Act) legislation changes. 
 
The committee would develop documents/templates or processes to ensure current and future projects 
understand the implications of privacy issues and help to identify privacy challenges. Interested 
individuals do not need to have a legal background, but should be comfortable in privacy ethics and 
identifying trouble areas. 
 
The committee would meet once per month for one hour, along with 1-2 hours of preparation time. 
 
As more aspects of healthcare becomes digital, it’s important to have privacy-related matters as a pillar 
of our work. For example, if a project intends to use patient health information, what questions should 
be asked and understood during project planning? 
 
If interested, please email info@mloht.ca for further details.  
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